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27th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you may be aware, Bellerive is currently in the process of recruiting a new Headteacher. 
Interviews are scheduled to be held at the end of November and we will keep you updated. 
 
Bellerive has an experienced, well established and capable senior team and, in that regard, Mrs 

Helen Taylor has taken on the role of Interim Head of School from September. Many of you will 

know Mrs Taylor as an exceptional leader and teacher. Mrs Taylor will be supported by Mrs Brett 

who has been asked to continue on a part time basis until a new Headteacher is appointed. 

We pray that the Holy Spirit and Marie Madeleine continue to help and guide us as we make these 

important decisions for our school community!  

Finally, on behalf of the Governing Board, I would like to thank you all for your ongoing support.  

I hope you have a restful and enjoyable half term break.  

With very best wishes 

 
Sr Brenda Wallace FCJ 
Chair of Governors 
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